
 
 

88 Mintha Street, Box 880,    Barry’s Bay, Ontario K0J 1B0 

Tel: 613-756-2643     Fax: 613-756-7601 

Memo 

To: Residents, Family, and Staff 

From: Gail Yantha, DOC 

Date: August 2, 2024 

Re: Outbreak Update 
  

Public Health has notified us that Valley Manor’s outbreak status has been 
downgraded to “Suspect Outbreak” (nausea/vomiting/diarrhea) as of August 2, 
2024. 

Two staff are affected and are isolating at home. 

Public Health has not closed the home to visitors. Visitors are encouraged to 
remain at home if feeling unwell. 

Residents continue to dine and have activities together.  

We will continue to monitor Residents and Staff closely for on set of any symptoms 
and respond accordingly to policy. 

Hand washing with soap and water is the best protection for avoiding the illness. 

Thank-you for your continued support, 

Gail Yantha, DOC 


